



立法會主席

PRESIDENT OF THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

曾鈺威 GBS, 太平紳士 Jasper Tsang Yok Sing GBS, JP

來函檔號 YOUR REF 本函檔號 OUR REF

電 話 TELEPHONE: (852) 3919 3001 圖文傳真 FACSIMILE: (852) 2180 7578

17 July 2013

Mr Barack Obama
President of the United States of America
The White House
c/o Consulate General of the United States of America
26 Garden Road
Central
Hong Kong

Dear Mr Prisident,

On behalf of Members of the Legislative Council of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region ("Hong Kong"), I am writing to express our grave concern about Mr Edward Snowden's allegations of hacking into computer systems in Hong Kong by the United States ("US") Administration.

People in Hong Kong are appalled by the alleged surveillance of and intrusion into Hong Kong's communications networks by the US Administration. We denounce any such acts by the US Administration which would undermine the security of the communications networks in Hong Kong and violate the privacy of Hong Kong people.

We demand that the US Administration should give a full account of its surveillance activities on Hong Kong people without further delay. I have written separately to the US Senate and the House of Representatives on the matter.

(Jasper Tsang Yok Sing)

Jors sincerely,

President

Legislative Council

Hong Kong Special Administrative Region